
 

Good News Reflection 

Looking beneath the surface to find Jesus 

In this Sunday's Gospel reading, we see the tragic rejection of Christ's true mission by many who had been listening to him and 

watching him. How could they miss the message that he taught? "The words I have spoken are Spirit and life," he said. But they 

only heard his words on the surface level, in their flesh-nature. And thus they missed the life that he was offering: the healed 

life, the joyful life, the victorious life, the eternal life. 

They weren't looking at Jesus spiritually. They saw him as a man, not a messiah, as a healer of bodies, not of souls, as a 

deliverer from the Romans instead of from their own sins. 

Thus, the idea of eating his flesh and drinking his blood (which he had spoken of in the previous verses, in last Sunday's 

readings) truly was gross and unthinkable. They couldn't grasp the Spirit and life behind those words. It seemed that Jesus had 

become too bizarre to follow. The true disciples -- those who remained to learn more from him -- also didn't understand what he 

meant, not yet, but they recognized the presence of the Holy Spirit in his words. 

How many times has Jesus come to you in another person and you didn't recognize him, because what you saw was the human 

individual and what you focused on was the un-Christ-like behaviors of that person? Everyone has been created in the image of 

God. They would not be alive if the Holy Spirit had not given them life. Even non-Christians have the presence of Christ in 

them. To live a more victorious life, we have to look beneath the surface to find the Jesus who is hidden inside everyone we 

meet. Do you have any difficulty recognizing the real presence of Jesus in the Eucharist at Mass? Practice recognizing Jesus 

when he comes to you in others, and you will see the Eucharist in new ways. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 
Jesus said, "No one can come to me unless it is granted him by my Father." How has the Father gifted you with the ability to 

recognize Jesus? What has happened in your life that opened your eyes to who Jesus really is? 
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 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 21st & 22nd 

, 2021 
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          God of love and hope be with us as we ask                                                            

your blessing on those who are in need                    

of our prayers; Agnes Morada, Warren Gaab, Ray 

Stepp, Dale Gaab, Joe Maas, Val Wing, Matthew 

Nimegeers, John Tuchscherer, Dale Anderson, 

Laurette Schmidt and all those facing an illness 

or any of life’s struggles  

 Our condolences to the family and friends of 

Nonito Galan, and to the family and friends of 

Joan Holden. The thoughts and prayers of your 

church family are with you. 

 

Are you considering becoming Catholic? 
Are you a Catholic interested in being 
confirmed? Are you a Confirmed Catholic who's 
ready to explore your faith anew? 
Join us in an extraordinary process of learning 
more about the Catholic faith in an adult learning 
environment. Join us and discover if you’re 
being called to become part of this Catholic 
family. Join us and rediscover the rituals and 
traditions of the faith you learned as a child. Join 
us for RCIA! Please call the office for more 
information or to sign up! 

 

 

 

McKenna Hall is in need of a 

phoning co-ordinator 

To arrange for volunteers for events. 

Call Angelo @ 306-842-4481  

 

McKenna Hall staff is excited to once again be taking 

bookings for future events!    People are needed to help 

Angelo with meal preparation, serving and clean up for 

booked catering events.   Volunteers will be called prior 

to the event and are scheduled for shifts of 3 – 4 hours. 

We are hopeful we will get some new volunteers coming 

forward.  

If you are interested in having your name on the list of 

volunteers for McKenna Hall, please contact Angelo at 

McKenna Hall 306-842-4481 or Fran Messer at 306-

861-6900.  

If you feel that you are physically unable to help out at 

the Hall, we also need volunteers  to schedule workers 

for events. If this interests you, please contact Angelo or 

Fran.   

Volunteering at McKenna is a great way to show support 

to our Parish, and it is always an enjoyable experience. 

 

 

Junior Acolytes: 

Children who have received their sacraments and 

would like to train for youth altar serving, as well as 

previous youth altar servers who would like a 

refresher training: On Saturday September 11, 2021 at 

3:00 PM a training will be offered to those youth who 

wish to be part of this ministry. Please consider joining                               

us at this time.  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We desperately need new, younger 

people to step up and join in to help 

out in our ministries. Please 

consider sharing your time and 

talent to come and offer the gifts 

God gave you back to serve the 

Lord. We especially need people 

for Acolytes, Hospitality, and Pastoral Care-(services 

at the Care Homes). Please call the office if you can 

help. 306-842-2129 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

Knights of Columbus will be saying the Rosary, in 

honor of Mary, on August 29th (fifth Sunday) at 2:30 

PM. 

They invite you to join them. 

Upcoming  Celebrations 

Mon. Aug. 

23 
No Service  

Tues. Aug. 

24 
Lay Service     

9 AM 

 

Wed. Aug. 

25 
9 AM Mass 

 

Amy Zyla –( Int.) 

Thur Aug. 

26 
9 AM Mass Elizabeth 

Leskosek + 

Fri. Aug. 

27 
9:30 WSCH 

12:10 PM Mass 

 

Hilda Rohloff + 

 

Sat. Aug. 

28 

5 PM @ SVDP 
7 PM @ St. 

Marys 

Lawrence DeLaet+ 

Joan Holden  + 

 

 Sun. Aug 

29 

 9 AM SVDP 

11 AM SVDP 
Ernie Schenher + 

Jeanette Rutten – 

(Int.) 

August 28 & 29, 2021 

Deuteronomy 4: 1-2, 6-8 
Ps 15 

James 1:17-18, 21-22. 27 
Mark 7: 1-8, 14-15, 21-23 



The Fall Supper Date is set for Oct. 17! 

Volunteers will be needed for preparation on 

Oct. 16. Sign-up sheets for donations will be 

set out at the back of the church in September. 

Watch for more information in the future. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

PRAYER SERVICE FOR HEALING 
FROM CLERGY SEXUAL ABUSE 

 

The Light Shines Through the Broken Places 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Come and join the conversation with Bishop Don 
and Pamela Walsh a victim of childhood clergy 
sexual abuse at St. Vincent de Paul parish, 
September 16th beginning with supper at 5:30 
followed by the service at 7 pm. “The Light Shines 
Through the Broken Places” is a reminder that 
although victims are often broken, the light of Christ 
may shine through their brokenness. The service 
will encourage us to find the courage to listen 
deeply and compassionately to those who were 
wounded in a place where they should have found 
love. The human impact of the service can only be 
witnessed by attending. Please come and 
experience this deeply moving encounter.  

 
Thursday September 16  

Supper at 5:30 pm – McKenna Hall 
Service @ 7pm 

St. Vincent de Paul – Weyburn  
314 3rd St. North East  

 

If you are attending the supper please register 

by September 8th at the parish office.  

If you have any questions please contact 

victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: -August 22, 2021 

 
“If it does not please you to serve the Lord, decide today 
whom you will serve…As for me and my household, we will 
serve the Lord.”  Joshua 24:15 

 
When we commit to serve the Lord, we must be willing to 
become a disciple in the work of the Lord.  A disciple is a 
person who spends time in prayer every day, joyfully 
participates in charitable works and generously supports their 
local parish and Church mission.  If we say we serve God, we 
must actually do something and not merely talk about it! 
 

 

 

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program 

Go Make Disciples! - The Archdiocese Of Regina Lay 

Formation Program “I’d love to take the course, but I 

want to wait until; my kids are grown, I can slow down 

at work, I’m retired...” The sad truth is, nearly 75% of 

young people, even those raised in religious homes, will 

leave the Church by the time they are 25 - well before 

many of us retire! Some of the most common reasons 

given for leaving one’s faith behind include; perceived 

conflicts between faith and science, Christians behaving 

badly, a lack of evidence for the existence of God and 

difficulties with some of the Church’s teachings. Our 

sons and daughters need mentors who are “well-trained 

and animated by a sincere faith..whose life has been 

touched by the personal and merciful love of Jesus 

Christ” (Pope Francis). We are currently accepting 

applications for our Fall intake. For more information on 

how to register or our COVID-19 health and safety 

protocols, please contact our Program Coordinator, 

Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or email 

him at egurash@archregina.sk. 
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Stewardship of Time & Talent    August 14 & 15, 2021   
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Patricia Redman 

Derek Redman 

Wendy Pitre 

Colleen Fellner 

Jerome Sidloski 

Karen Sidloski 

Eucharistic  

Ministers 

Mary Janeczko  Lynne Garner 

Betty Van Staveren 

Dianne Borys  Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Shirley Mondor 

Stella Hoffart  Gordon Rutten 

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Roberto Roman 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba  Tiffany Bohn 

Jim Wanner 

Fran & Evelyn Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Jim Parsons 

Ron Wormsbecker   Aime Isabey 

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters Dave Creurer    Rob Labbie    Darren Woodard  

 

Stewardship Time & Talent    August 21 & 22, 2021 

  
SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Lloyd Zyla Patsy Ernst 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Val Wing 

Jennifer Woodard 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Wendy Sidloski 

Derek Redman   Stella Hoffart 

Lynn Colquhoun   Richard Wick 

Marcel Bauche 

Yvette Bauche   Elaine Nielsen 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Jennifer Woodard 

Hospitality Brian Winter   Dorothy Gaab 

Dave Creurer 

Yvonne Kerr 

Omer & Chris Marcotte 

Richard & Celine Wawro 

Terry Lonoway 

Ron & Josie Klein 

Charleen Keen 

Counters Don Kraft      Bev Tourand    Demmy & Nhar Pinon 

 

Stewardship Time & Talent   August 28 & 29, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM 
SUN 9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers Wendy Sidloski 

Ingri Roman 

Stafford Nimegeers  Ron Wormsbecker                     

Ingri Roman 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Brian Winter   Dave Creurer 

Janice Seitz 

Aime Isabey   Ron Klein 

Susan Kot 

Mel VanBetuw  Ken Leblanc   

Danette Tracey 

Power Point Lloyd Zyla Gerry Langlois Jacob Leblanc 

Hospitality Heather Fellner     Ev Corbin 

Bernice Driscoll 

Lynn & Kevin Colquhoun 

Ken & Susan Kot 

Norm Mondor     Al Pitre      

Roberto Roman    Sheldon Leblanc 

Counters Sherry Dreis     Kerry Dolter    Richard Wick 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 
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